
Clericus 2025 

 

Dear Brothers, 

This year our Synod will be held at St. James, Tumwater the week of 
September 15.   

Our tentative schedule is: 

Tuesday September 16th               Clericus (clergy, postulants and 

                                                       aspirants)                         

Wednesday September 17th          Synod 

Thursday September 18th              Growing in Faith (two sessions, one  

                                                       A.M. and the other P.M. based on 

                                                        Diocesan Survey) 

 

With that in mind I would like to know your thoughts about topics for 
our Clericus.  If you have ideas about what you believe would be most 
helpful to you in your ministry, please let me know.  Please have 
suggestions to me by April 10th.   

 

 

Your brother in Christ,  

 

+Bob  


